

FIRST LIGHT

E-NEWS FROM MUNCY FIRST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

December 29, 2023

New Office Hours



Until further notice, the church office hours will change to weekdays 11:00 am – 4:00 pm. If you need assistance from 9:00-11:00 am, most day you will find Pastor Rick in his office, although he will be in Bible Study on Tuesdays and

may be out of the building for meetings or hospital visitations. As a reminder, we are still looking for a Facilities Manager and a Communications Director. If you know of anyone who may be interested, please speak with Pastor Rick.

Reminders:

-A **new 13-week class of GriefShare** will begin on January 9th. The class will meet in the church lounge on Tuesday evenings at 6:30.

-2024 Offering Envelopes are available in the Welcome Center. If you want envelopes or you got envelopes but prefer to give online, contact Barry Grove at finance@firstumcmuncy.org.

Start the New Year Right

Worship on Sunday, December 31st will include John Wesley's Covenant Renewal Service. This is a service observed by United Methodists, usually at the beginning of each new year. During this service, we will covenant to commit ourselves to Christ as his servants in the year to come. We hope you'll join us and start off 2024 focused on God and how we might serve him in the new year.





Jody and I would like to thank you all for the many Christmas greetings and gifts received during the Christmas season. We are constantly overwhelmed by the generosity and love extended to our family. I continually give thanks to God for the awesome privilege to serve you here at First UMC Muncy and pray that we will do wonderful things together in the coming year.

With humble gratitude, Pastor Rick